
The National Hospice and Palliative Care Organization Needs Our Help!  

Please consider completing the 2024 
Needs Assessment. This data will be 
shared with all state coalitions and help 
update the Pediatric Palliative Care Facts & 
Figures. If your organization has cared for at 
least one pediatric patient in the last four 
years, complete the 2024 Pediatric 
Palliative and Hospice Care Needs 
Assessment!  

The Needs Assessment is a product of 
NHPCO's Pediatric Advisory Council. 
Council members are gathering data to 
gain a better understanding of the 
organizations and providers caring for 
pediatric patients with serious illnesses 
throughout the country. This understanding 
will inform future resource creation and 
support advocacy efforts. 

 Be sure to share this post with your 
network to help us reach as many provider 
organizations as possible! Everyone is 
welcome to respond! 

 The survey will take approximately on average 
15 - 30 minutes to complete; it may take up to 
one hour for larger,  
multi – site organizations.  
 
There is a PDF available to gather your answers 
before completing the Qualtrics survey on the 
Needs Assessment website. View Frequently 
Asked Questions here.  

 

Please email pediatrics@nhpco.org is you 
have any questions! 

 

Take the survey here or scan the QR code above:  
https://nhpco1.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6zXcLhlClGnc54W 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.nhpco.org/wp-content/uploads/2024_Needs_Assessment_FAQ.pdf__;!!AfrVn5rO!wyoLgVIfjKybHppWHqzZSak10mdIdjkMkgFoMNRHEa0x2SKX7-i0AUjzZZVpuHIqoJwnAaCvnBfuswOiodufkw$
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